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of local government, like a village.  Nor are we authorized to provide legal advice to private 
citizens.  To the extent this office has any authority over local governmental subdivisions, 
it is through express provisions requiring us to enforce the Nebraska Open Meetings Act 
and the NPRS.  Consequently, this office is only authorized to address the public records 
portion of your correspondence, which we have done so above. 
 

Sincerely, 
 

MIKE HILGERS 
Attorney General 

 
 
 

Leslie S. Donley 
Assistant Attorney General 

 
c: Nathaniel J. Mustion 
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